



Saint Agnes Newsletter

Family Newsletter October 20, 2021

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

A big thank you to the Ft. Wright Police Department who helped conduct today's advanced lockdown drill. The students did an excellent job following the instructions of the teachers and staff. Being familiar with our correct emergency procedures is important, and we appreciate your support. Enjoy the week ahead, and feel free to reach out with any concerns.

~ Erin Redleski

SCHOOL NEWS

Sycamore log in: We use Sycamore School for many things: family directory, report cards, grades, service hours, etc. If you need your login details for Sycamore, contact the office msucher@saintagnes.com

Fall MAPS Test Scores: Today we are sending home the MAPS test scores for grades 1-8. The scores for each family will be sent home with your youngest student. Click on this link for helpful information and a quick reference guide for MAPS.

Uniform Change for Fall: Beginning Nov. 2, uniform pants must be worn (no shorts) and leggings must be worn under skirts/jumpers (no bare legs).

COVID-19 Update: We have two students guarantining.

SCHOOL CALENDAR

October

- 22 2nd Gr. Field Trip to Benton Farms
- 28 Spiritwear Day
- 29 Gr. 1-4 Classroom Halloween Parties (1:45 p.m.)

November

- 1 No School All Saints Day
- 1 Skyline Eat-Out Night (Ft. Wright Skyline 3-9pm)
- 2 Uniform change: no shorts or bare legs
- 3 Late Start (8:45 a.m.)
- 3 Lifetouch -picture retake day
- 9 Confirmation (7 p.m., church)
- 11 Last day of the first trimester
- 17 Chipotle fundraiser (Crescent Springs 5-9pm)
- 18 Spiritwear Day
- 24-26 No School Thanksgiving Break

BOOSTERS

Play Like A Champion (PLAC) training coming to St. Agnes: Attention all coaches and future coaches! PLAC training is required to coach, in addition to Virtus. It is a one time event with no monthly obligations so if you've already been to a training, you're still good. Rich Hoyt will be conducting a training session in Murphy Hall from 6-9 p.m. on November 11. Registration is maxed out at 50 people so sign up early to hold your spot. This is free to the coaches; the Boosters will pay for your entry. PLAC doesn't come around often so sign up now. This will be open to the whole diocese so it may fill up fast. Register through the Virtus website, https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/index.cfm

PTO

Wildcat Social Mother/Son Halloween Event: Join us Friday, October 29 from 6-8 p.m. on the St. Agnes field for an evening of laser tag, Halloween-themed minute to win it games, pizza, and more! Entry is \$20 per mom/guardian and up to two kids or \$25 for three or more kids. Since it's a Halloween event, costumes are optional. Be sure to have your camera ready for some fun photo ops! Sign up today at Wildcats21.givesmart.com (You will be able to register at the door if you come last minute, but NO CASH, all registration and payment is through GiveSmart). Any questions please email Jennifer Seibert Jenniferandkevin26@yahoo.com. We are also looking for junior high students to help with the minute to win it games - service hours will be given for helping. Please contact Beth Moriarity if you can help.

Poinsettia Sale: Our mum sale was such a success that the PTO is hoping to keep the momentum going for the Holiday Poinsettia Sale! We realize that we haven't hit Halloween yet, however, to ensure that the appropriate amount of plants get designated for our school and are available at Thanksgiving, the sale needs to occur now. We are working with the same concept as the last sale – if you are already planning to purchase poinsettias or holiday theme plants for your home, purchase through the PTO / School, instead of the big box stores! Click here to view and download a PDF of our Winter Holiday flyer containing pictures and information to help you begin shopping or contact SaintAgnesSchoolPTO@gmail.com with any questions.